February 27, 1v39

The regular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was held
at the Y.M.C.A. with 15 members and 1 guest present. President
Meckel presided.

The Treasurer reported a valance of $10.06,

The business for the evening concerned the Exhibition, frames,
and the Adams Pick-Up.

The Secretary was authorized to send one notice for tne Two
meetings. There will be auction on the next meeting. The meeting
was adjourned.

Dr. Gerhart talked on Heliogoland and trading.

E. F. Bvans, Secretary Pro-Tem



